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, Entergy Entergy Operations, Inc.
1448 S.R. 333
Russellville, AR 72802
Tel 501 858 5000

OCAN120505

December 13, 2005

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Co'mmission- '
Attn: Docurment Contiol Dbesk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: ''Drahd f6&Inf6rmation'Extension Request
Arkin'sa' Nucletar On'e -Jrnits1 and 2

'Docket Nos 50-313 and 50-368
License N6os'. bPR-51 and NPF-6

.r Sir .,.or. Ma

Dear Sir or Madam:' ; ''- '"'

. .I I .

By letter dated December 2, 2005 (OCNA120501), Entergy received a 'Demand for
Information" pertaining to Arkansas Nuclear One, Units 1 and 2. Pursuant to the etter,
Entergy is required to file an answer, under oath or affirmation, within thirty-five days, i.e.,
on or before January 6, 2006.

Developing responses to the Demand for Information will require the collection of
information from, and verification by, numerous sources, as well as analyses. This, coupled
with the intervening holidays, will make compliance with the schedule extremely difficult.
Accordingly, Entergy requests a'riadditiohnaI two weeks within which to respond, i.e., until
January 20, 2006. 'Granting of the extension of time will not delay the substantive adoption
of strategies and,:therefore, will ha'ie' noradverse impact on safety. In addition, efforts
directed at ideritifyirig additiohal'strategies under ongoing Phase 3 activities will not be
affected.

There are no WWW cobmmitmenets contained in this submittal. Should you have any questions
cobncerning'this submittal,"please contact Ms. Natalie Mosher at (479) 858-4635.

Sincerely,'

Thomas A. Marlow
Director, Nuclear Safety Assurance,
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cc: Dr. Bruce S. Mallett
Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400
Arlington, TX 76011-8064

NRC Senior Resident Inspector
Arkansas Nuclear One
P.O. Box 310
London, AR 72847

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Mr. Drew Holland
Mail Stop 0-7 D1
Washington, DC 20555-0001


